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23 February 2017 
 
 
 
Excellency, 
 

Following the first meetings of the Intergovernmental Negotiations on 
Security Council reform (IGN), held on 6 and 7 February 2017, I have the 
honour to transmit herewith a letter from the Co-Chairs, H.E. Mr. Ion Jinga, 
Permanent Representative of Romania and H.E. Mr. Mohamed Khaled Khiari, 
Permanent Representative of Tunisia, concerning the timelines of future IGN 
meetings.  
 

I was pleased to 






